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Sayful Alom

From: Namita Mistry
Sent: 04 May 2022 11:13
To: Licensing
Subject: NEW LICENSE APPLICATION

Stamped 
Date Rec'd 

Date 
Rec'd into 

LIT  Ref No. Applicant Address 

16 Day 
Due 
Date 

24 Day 
Due Date Outcome 

Passed 
to 

                Legal

12/4/22 12/4/22 22/015 
Bentley Mini Market, 
13- 15 

Bentley Road North, 
Bentley, Walsall WS2 
0BZ 5/5/22 

09/05/22 
Closing 

Date 

No 
Comments 

received 
from 

Planning 
Officer 4/5/22

 
 
No comments received from Planning Officer 
 
Regards 
 
 
Namita Mistry 
Land Charges Information Officer 
Land Charges 
Planning and Building Control 
Economy and Environment 
Walsall M.B.C. 
2nd Floor, Civic Centre,  
Darwall Street,  
Walsall WS1 1DG 
Tel:  01922 652650 
 
Namita.Mistry@walsall.gov.uk 
locallandcharges@walsall.gov.uk  
Website: www.walsall.gov.uk 

 

 
 
Disclaimer: IF THIS EMAIL IS MARKED PRIVATE OR CONFIDENTIAL - PLEASE RESPECT CONFIDENTIALITY AND 
DO NOT SHARE OR FORWARD IT TO ANYONE ELSE WITHOUT THE EXPRESS CONSENT OF THE AUTHOR. The 
information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless 
explicitly stated.  If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified.  The 
views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Walsall MBC unless explicitly 
stated.  E-mails sent or received from Walsall MBC may be intercepted and read by the Council.  Interception 
will only occur to ensure compliance with Council policies or procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or 
detect crime. You should also be aware that any email may be the subject of a request under Data Protection, 
Freedom of Information or Environmental Information legislation and therefore could be disclosed to third 
parties. 
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E-mail Security: Communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by 
someone else. Therefore we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to unrelated 
third parties would be likely to cause harm or distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature please provide a 
postal address to allow us to communicate with you in a more secure way. If you want us to respond by email 
you must realise that there can be no guarantee of privacy. 
 
 


